
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday, 5 June 2020 

 

Dear BACACG Members, 

  

I hope this finds you all safe and well. 

  

2020 will definitely be a year none of us will forget. For BAC, 2020 will be written in the history 

books not only for the opening of the new runway, a project 50 years in the planning, but for the 

unprecedented impact of COVID-19 on air travel right around the globe. 

  

As a business, we have shifted our focus from the immediate crisis response, to one of 

adjustment and recovery. COVID-19 has, and will continue to have for years to come, a very 

significant impact on our business. Through all this our focus is on supporting our industry, 

tenants and partners as we work together to safely welcome back travellers, customers and our 

community. 

  

On behalf of all of us I would like to thank the BACACG for your support and understanding 

during this time. In particular, it was great to see members sharing our updates with your 

networks and especially getting on board with the BNE Marketplace initiative. 

  

Over the last few weeks we’ve been working with some of our wonderful partners to make this 

video – People of BNE – Keeping the lights on. Once again, I encourage you all to watch and 

share. 

  

As mentioned previously, due to the COVID restrictions, we’ve decided to cancel the June 

BACACG meeting and replace it with a series of updates via email. This email represents the 

first of these.  

  

Attached you will find the following presentations; 

•                     Minutes from previous meeting, actions arising and community report 

•                     Airservices Australia Update 

•                     Brisbane Airport Operational Update 

•                     Brisbane’s New Runway Update 

•                     Aircraft Performance and Noise Programme. 

  

I invite you to email through any questions you have and we’ll make sure the appropriate person 

responds. Please also share updates you’re your community and businesses that you think the 

group will find of use or interest. Don’t forget to use the reply all function so all members can 

see the questions and answers. 

  

Once again, thank you and I look forward to seeing you all again soon. 

  

Jessica 

 



 
 
 
23 July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Thank you very much Jessica for your email and attached update detail which 
provides us with a very good understanding of the current situation at BAC, 
including the new runway as well as information from Airservices Australia. 
 
I encourage all to note Jessica’s invitation to email through questions 
regarding any issues which are of interest to you, noting the request to use 
the reply all function. 
 
In relation to our next meeting scheduled for 1 September, i suggest we leave 
it as planned and determine its nature closer to the date as COVID 
implications and requirements further develop. 
 
Keep well, stay safe, 
 
Peter Arnison 
 
Chair BACACG 
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